Telecom Fee Adjustment Announcement

Dear Valued Customer,
We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an adjustment to our
telecom fees that will be effective starting [Effective Date]. This adjustment is necessary to
continue providing you with high-quality services and to keep up with the evolving technologies.
The new fee structure is as follows:

e Monthly Plan: $[New Amount]

o Data Charges: $[New Amount] per GB

« International Calls: $[New Rate] per minute
We understand that changes to fees can impact your budgeting and we are here to assist you with
any questions or concerns you may have regarding these adjustments. Please feel free to reach
out to our customer service team at [Customer Service Contact Information].
We appreciate your understanding and continued loyalty.
Sincerely,

[Your Company Name]

[Your Contact Information]



